
Thank you for supporting this very important project. Please sign this letter of support and 
return via email to Kristi Miller at kmiller@thegoodmancorp.com by Friday, May 26, 2023. If 
you have questions or would like additional information, please contact Kristi via email or at 
713-714-3565. 
 
 
May 26, 2023 
 
TA Program Manager 
Texas Department of Transportation 
125 E. 11th Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
 
RE: TxDOT TA Project (FY 2023) – Montrose Waugh Drive Bike Lanes 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
I am/We are pleased to support the Montrose Redevelopment Authority (TIRZ 27) in their pursuit of 
funding through the 2023 TxDOT Transportation Alternatives Set-Aside Program for the Waugh 
Drive Bike Lane Project. 
 
This project is essential to improve the state of pedestrian-bicycle connections in the area. The proposed 
project would add two protected and dedicated on-street bike lanes (one in each direction) on Waugh 
Drive from West Dallas Street to Allen Parkway, through the removal of one travel lane in each 
direction. The proposed bike lanes will tie into the existing bike lanes on Waugh Drive south of the 
proposed project and create a much needed connection to the Buffalo Bayou. 
 
Please accept this letter as evidence of community and public support for this important project. Thank 
you for your attention and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Name 
Title 
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